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Poppy Pearce com 
 
Hello, i have seen the notice for the license for The woodpecker bar and kitchen. 
Firstly i am blown away that someone that works for the community would be 
reporting such a great community orientated place that brings everyone together.  
 
Considering they moved next to a very loud busy main road and two potential 
venues, one of them already being a pub, really does make me think if this report is 
even about the noise, some people just do not like other peoples success’. 
 
I have never seen a couple work so hard and have such a great outcome with 
everything they put their minds too, they both work 19 hour days, 7 days a week 
without fail and always have smiles on their faces whist accommodating everyone, 
they are always going out their way to make sure every person comes, leaves 
feeling valued and always thinking of ideas in order to facilitate everyone as such as 
free fireworks for the community for those that can’t afford paid events or home 
displays, free camper-van parking for customers and a fond memory was when the 
electric went in the village they offered everyone to come and use their gas facilities 
to make sure no one went hungry.  
 
So much time and effort is put into this beautiful place for everyone to enjoy for 
example, beautiful nature trail, meadow for the occasional event and camping with 
facilities, a rope swing, wood huts and lots of wildlife. Having the woods also gave 
the idea of using the logs from the woodlands to sell to the public. All of this is also 
dog friendly which helps many people. 
 
This is a small incite to what a great place this is.  
 
Thank you for your time to read this email. 
Take care  
 


